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DATE:  AUGUST 5, 2025 
 
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
  
THROUGH: BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER 
 
FROM:   TED WOLFF, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR   
 
SUBJECT:  BULK FUEL AGREEMENT WITH SENERGY PETROLEUM, LLC 
 
 

Summary 

Before the Council is a retroactive agreement between the City of Apache Junction and Senergy 
Petroleum, LLC, to provide bulk fuel for an initial term of July 1, 2025, through June 30, 2026, in an 
amount not to exceed $840,000.00, utilizing the State Cooperative Contract No. CTR063147. 

  

Background/Discussion  

The City used the state cooperative agreement with Synergy in July 2024, and purchased 188,000 
gallons of fuel this past fiscal year.  The funding source for the fuel purchase is Highway User 
Revenue Fund (“HURF”).  Beginning July 1, 2025, the city would like to enter into another bulk fuel 
agreement with Synergy Petroleum, LLC using a state cooperative agreement to save procurement 
costs.    

Because of a staff scheduling error, the Agreement expired on June 30, 2025 and the City now desires 
to extend the Term of The Agreement retroactively for one additional year pursuant to the terms of 
the Agreement. The term of the retroactive agreement will be July 1, 2025, through June 30, 2026.  

 

Recommendation 

Staff respectfully recommends the council approve the agreement authorizing the city to contract 
with Senergy Petroleum, LLC for bulk fuel delivery. 

 


